
Our March CSR Meeting was held on March 12th, 2025.  The meeting was a hybrid 

meeting, both in-person and on Zoom.

Central Office finances: For the period from January 21st, 2025, through February 20th, 

2025, Central Office had an income of $3,722 and expenses of $5,528 for a loss of $1,806.  

Our balance was $22,979 where our prudent reserve is $19,000 ($3,979 over our prudent 

reserve).  We are super grateful for our members.  Fifteen groups donated to Central 

Office, contributing $2,135.  Here in February, we filed our taxes for both State and 

Federal.  Our credit card processor has raised their fees to 3.5% plus 15 cents per 

transaction.

Old Business:

We still need a chairperson to head the Founder’s Day Picnic committee.  The Founders’ 

Day Picnic will be June 14th, 2025 at Mooney’s Grove Park in Visalia.  We will be having 

a Founders Day Picnic Planning meeting on Tuesday, April 8th, 2025 at 5:00 PM at 

Central Office.

New Business:

We are asking members with one year (or more) if they would like to be added to our 

Birthday List to be published in our monthly newsletter.


